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Please carefully consider this issue and recommend that this legislation be pabcded to protect those who are 
most vulnerable.  
Hi,  

 and I am currently a stay at home mum, but am also a teacher.  
I believe it is essential to provide healthcare to babies born alive during an abortion because not only is it 
mabcdly right, but it is a basic human right. Babies born alive during abortions can no longer be considered to 
not be alive or to not be a child. Therefore, they have the same right to care as any other human being.  
Protecting the most vulnerable in our society and those who cannot speak for themselves is the most 
fundamental responsibility of the government.  
If the government fails to act on this and protect babies born alive during abortions, they are ignoring this right 
to healthcare and disregarding human life and value. Withholding healthcare from these babies results in 
babies dying alone and in an inhumane, traumatic way.  

Sincerely,  
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